
NOTICE OF HYBRID HEARING 
September 30, 2020 

10:00 A.M., CISCO Webex/ 2175 Rayburn House Office Building 

  

TO:   Members, Committee on Small Business 

FROM:  Nydia Velázquez, Chairwoman  

DATE:  Wednesday, September 23, 2020 

______________________________________________________________________________  

The Committee on Small Business will hold a hybrid hearing titled: “How COVID-19 is Impacting 
Small Businesses Across the Food System.” The hearing is scheduled to begin at 10:00 A.M. on 

Wednesday, September 30, 2020 in Room 2175 of the Rayburn House Office Building. 

Participating members can also join remotely via CISCO Webex.  
 
This hearing will give members a chance to hear about the role of small businesses within our food 
production, distribution, and retail systems, the challenges they are facing, and how federal 

programs are addressing these challenges. 
 

A staff briefing will be held at 4:00 P.M. on Monday, September 28, 2020 through Cisco Webex.  
 
If you or your staff have questions, please contact Michael Stein, Counsel for the Committee. 

 


